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Mark Jackson: Academics of Students of color and Community Partnerships. Here to send a message 
about community and community voice. Director of REAP providing services at Beach 
Elementary School. The community is committed to helping students. Resources taken away 
from community programs. Asking the board to reevaluate funding community partners to help 
provide opportunities to have mentors of color.  

Renee Anderson: REAP. The program was at Boise-Elliot, and was taken away, and is now at Beach. 
The program gives the students mentors and gives them the opportunity to see people who look 
like them at school. Research shows that community based programs make a difference. There is 
not enough money to add paras, and community organizations could help support. Students who 
are unprepared in middle school will go into high school unprepared. The student success act 
monies are to be used for students of color, special education students, and homeless students. 
They are the students who are suffering now. 

Michael Grice: Long time educator, has been teaching since 1969. Thanked Portland public schools for 
supporting Martin Luther King Jr. initiative. Works on solution side of things. Read a quote. Many 
schools face the challenge to know what to do. Identify qualities in successful teachers. Was 
cross country runner, and acknowledged the Franklin cross country students.  

 
Superintendent’s Report 
 
Hopes that everyone had a restful break. Initiatives have been rolled out and work is being done on more. 
There is work being done on an investment account plan for the Student Success Act funds, a balanced 
budget recommendation, a master dyslexia plan, climate justice work, and middle school redesign, 
including looking at course work and arts programs. Work progresses at Lincoln and Madison High 
School, as well as ramping up maintenance work in schools across the district. Acknowledged 
Commissioner Nick Fish.  
 
 
2020-23 Agreement Between District Council of Unions (DCU) and School District No. 1J, 
Multnomah County – Resolution 6026 
 
Carol Hawkins shared that a market study was done prior to bargaining which helped to align the district 
contract with the market, and hopes that the adjustments that were made will increase the ability to recruit 
and retain employees. Pat Christensen, union negotiator, shared that the process was collaborative. 
Introduced Jennifer Bazner, Vice President of the DCU council.  
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